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Our Coronavirus Response

Tri-State Mobile X-ray has established protocols that will help in the prevention of
the COVID-19 virus.

Tri-State employees have been advised of the new protocols which include:

1.) Wiping down the x-ray machine with antibacterial solution/wipes after each
patient and before it is loaded in to the vehicle.

2.) Wiping down the digital x-ray cassettes after each patient. This will be done
until the order od disposable cassette covers arrives. We will then be
switching over to the disposable cassette covers. These will be one time use
covers and they will then be discarded.

3.) Each employee has been provided with a complete (PPE), personal protection
equipment kit. This kit includes gloves, gowns, shoe covers, disinfectant
wipes, face masks and in addition a N95 mask.

4.) We have increased the frequency of the vehicle detail cleaning.

5.) We have provided antibacterial soap at the office hand washing stations. We
have increased the base office cleaning to include a complete cleaning with
antibacterial solution.

How we can approach COVID-19 together;

Tri-State Mobile X-ray plans to continue operations through this crisis. We may
take a little longer due to the extra precautions and steps we must take, but we are
still committed to caring for and servicing your patients.

If you suspect that one or more of your patients is infected with COVID-19, even if
there has not been a tested confirmation, please make sure to notify our staff upon



ordering the exam so that we may take even additional precautions to the ones we
are already making.

In the event that your facility has a confirmed case of COVID-19, please call to
speak to a supervisor so that we may assist you in figuring out the scenario that we
can service your residents but keep our staff protected from any possible infection.
We are not equipped to treat any patient that tests positive for Coronavirus,
however, we could still service the other patients in the facility.

We are continuously monitoring the current news regarding the latest
developments regarding COVID-19 and will adjust any and all protocols that are
recommended by CMS, the CDC and all other federal, state and local health
departments. Any and all changes will be posted on our website or relayed directly
to our clients.

We are prepared to navigate these challenging circumstances with the health and

safety of our clients, patients and employees in mind. We are here and will work

with you to support all your service needs. Stay safe and stay healthy, we will get
through this together!



